
 
 
 
I am a recipient of both DRFB and CSS superannuation, may I just say that I'm totally against any 
merger. 
  
You would all be better advised if you put all your efforts into getting the DFRB and CSS 
superannuation away from the CPI and onto the mean average system, and forget this merger 
business. 
  
Yours, 
  
Kevin Watson 




